CLOSING/ECDE GRADUATION/STD 8 CANDIDATES PRAYER DAY REPORT.

Hello everyone,

It is important to report to you that we had a very busy, peaceful and busy day then (Tuesday24/10/2017). The events of the day began in good time with our invited guests and the parents arriving early enough. The pupils and the teachers took up their responsibilities as had been earlier assigned in a staff meeting. Everyone worked hard towards the success of the day. It was good.

Specifically, we started with a series of entertainments from the pupils of various classes, and as usual, our ECDE pupils were not left out. They opened the arena of entertainment and others followed

Our second event of the day was a closing ceremony, we read out the results per class; from pre-school to std 8.Both pupils who achieved higher and lower marks were encouraged to keep working hard towards improved performance in future.

Our next event was ECDE graduation ceremony which was graced by the Region ECDE Director-Madam Grace Odambo. She really congratulated the teachers and the school at large for the wonderful work that is going on to ensure access to education here and beyond. I therefore pass their sincere words of congratulations to you all for your commitment to have the school here at Kabondo.

Finally, we had the std 8 prayer session. Our invited clergy men attended and they organised themselves in order, to enable them carry out the prayer exercise. They said prayers one after the other as the std 8 parents and teachers also surrounded the pupils. It was all good and the parents really appreciated the organisation of the day's events.

The day was wonderful with nice activities in the compound .We congratulate all our friends in Sweden, pupils teachers and other staff members of the school for their wonderful efforts that they made throughout the year and on the day too. We wish you well all through. Attached herein are pictures of the day's events.

Regards, Augustine

Merry Christmas and a happy new year-2018